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We support the submission by Portmarnock community association in relation to nighttime
flights from Dublin airport during the hours of 11pm to 7am,

As Portmarnock residents we strongly propose that Noise limits should be maintained
within conditions outlined in the PCA submission.

Mary Eccles





